KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020

10 ĐỀ KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 MÔN TIẾNG ANH 6 CÓ ĐÁP ÁN

1. Đề kiểm tra 1 tiết HK1 môn Tiếng Anh số 1

TRUONG THES CAT TRINH		NH	Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6		
ĐÈ	CHÍNH THỨC	Thời gian	: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)		
(Đề th	i có 03 trang)				
I/ Listenin	g (1,5pts): The	recording will be pla	yed TWICE		
1. Decide	these sentend	es are True (T) or Fal	se (F)		
A. The sup	ermarket is on	your right.			
B. The low	er secondary s	chool is in Le Loi Stree	et.		
2. Fill in th	ne blank with (ONE word only	*		
Nam: Whe	re can I have s	ome coffee?			
Mai: Quynl	n Café in Tran	Quang Dieu (1)is	a good one.		
Nam: How	can I get there	?			
Mai: First (2) left, t	nen turn right. Go (3) _	. It's on your left.		
Nam: How	about an art (4)?			
Mai: First t	ake the third le	t, then go to the end o	f the Le Loi Street, and it's on your right.		
II/ Odd on	e out (1 pt):				
1. A. left	B. righ	C. rights	D. straight		
2. A. temp	e B. pala	ce C. cathedral	D. beauty		
3. A. large	B. fast	C. noise	D. modern		
4. A. bette	r B. wor	cer C. smaller	D. hotter		
III/ Fill the	spaces with t	ne correct comparativ	ve adjectives (2 pts).		
1. The red	jacket is	(cheap) than the blu	ue jacket.		
2. The sho	es are	nice) than the boots.			
3. The pink	socks are	(expensive) than th	e white socks.		
4. The bro	wn sweater is _	(good) than the	e blue sweater.		
IV/ Write t	he correct for	ns of the verbs in bra	ickets (2pts)		
1. He	(have) big e	yes and a straight nose	э.		
2. Could yo	2. Could you please(pass) me the pencil?				
3. We often	n(have)	English on Monday.			
4. Our gran	ndparents	_(visit) my family next	month.		
5. Tam(A. be) beautiful.					



She(B. have) long hair.
She (C. be) kind and gentle.
Cam(D. not be) kind.
V/ Read the passage and answer the questions (2pts)
I live in the house near the sea. It is an old house, about 20 years old, and it is not very large. There are two bedrooms upstairs but not bathroom. The bathroom is downstairs next to the kitchen and there is a living room where there is a lovely old fireplace. There is a garden in front of the house. The garden goes down to the beach and in spring and summer there are flowers everywhere. I live alone with my dog, Boxer but we have many visitors. Many of my friends work in the city, so they often stay with me because they want to relax.
1. Where is the house?
2. How old is the house?
3. What is in the front of the house?
4. How many bedrooms are there in the house?
VI/ Make sentences using the words and phrases given (1,5pt)
1. Going by car/ convenient/ than/ going by bicycle/ this area/.
2. Things in this shop/ cheap/ than/ things in the supermarket/.

Key

I.

3. Mai/ tall/ than/ her friends/.

2 - (1) street (2) turn (3) straight (4) gallery

II.

1B 2D 3C 4B

III.

- 1 cheaper
- 2 nicer
- 3 more expensive
- 4 better

IV.			
1 - has			
2 - pass			
3 - have			
4 - are going to vis	sit		
5 - a - is; b - has; o	c - is; d - is not		
V.			
1. It is near the se	a.		
2. It is 20 years old	d.		
3. A garden is in fr	ont of the house	Э.	
4. There are two b	edrooms.		
VI.			
1. Going by car is	more convenier	nt than going by b	cycle in this area.
2. Things in this sh	nop is cheaper t	han things in the	supermarket.
3. Mai is taller than	n her friends.	- ^	
2. Để kiểm tra	1 tiết HK1 mớ	òn Tiếng Anh	số 2
TRƯỜNG T	HCS	VIČM TDA 1 T	ÉT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020
VÕ TRƯỜNG			ôn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6
ĐÈ CHÍNH		Thời gian: 4	5 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)
(Đề thi có 03	trang)		
Question I. Find	the word which	has a different	sound in the part underlined. (1pt)
1. A. waterproof	B. <u>goo</u> d	C. sch <u>oo</u> l	D. d <u>oo</u> r
_	B. c <u>h</u> ildren	C. lun <u>ch</u>	D. s <u>ch</u> ool
3. A. watch <u>es</u>	B. finish <u>es</u>	C. liv <u>es</u>	D. miss <u>es</u>
4. A. <u>o</u> pen	B. d <u>o</u> ing	C. <u>go</u> ing	D. c <u>o</u> ld
Question II. Choosentences. (1,25		swer by circling	A, B, C or D to complete the
1. "Look! The boys	s are	football in the pla	yground."
A. dancing	B. playing	C. skipping	D. doing
2. Phong: "What a	re you doing thi	s afternoon?"	
Phuc: "I don't know	w, but I'd like to	swimi	ming."
A. have	B. do	C. play	D. go
3. Trung wants to	become a teach	er. He thinks it is	the job in the world.
A	P more good	C hetter	D hoot



4. There	two bedro	oms in my house.	
A. is	B. isn't	C. are	D. am
5. Sapa is	than Da	a Lat.	
A. cool	B. cooler	C. coolest	D. the coolest

Question III. Match the questions 1 - 5 to the answers A - E to make a complete conversation: (1,25 pts)

Question

- 1. Where do you want to go this weekend?
- 2. Really? Where is it?
- 3. What's it like?
- 4. Oh, What is special about it?
- **5.** What can you do there?

Answer

- **A.** It's the nicest waterfall in Da Lat.
- **B.** It's to the west of Da Lat City.
- C. I want to go to Cam Ly Waterfall.
- **D.** I can ride a horse on the hills around it and watch its charming beauty.
- **E.** It is 30 metres high. In rainy season, the water flows very strongly and creates the marvelous Cam Ly Waterfall.

Question IV. Read the passage and tick True (T) or False (F). (1,25ps)

England is not a very large country. No town in England is very far from the sea, and many English families spend their summer holidays at the countryside. There are no high mountains in England, no very long rivers and no large forests.

There are many towns in England. The English seaside between the towns looks quite beautiful, especially in spring and summer. All the forests, the fields and the gardens are green, red, blue, yellow and white with flowers.

- 0. England is a very large country. F
- 1. Many English families spend summer holidays at the countryside.
- 2. In England, mountains are very high and rivers are very long.
- 3. There are no rivers and no forests in England.
- **4.** The English seaside between the towns looks quite beautiful in spring and summer.
- **5.** All the forests, the fields and the gardens are full of colors with flowers.

Question V. Read the passage then answer the questions: (1,25 pts)

Ha Long Bay is in Quang Ninh Province. It has many islands and caves. The islands are named after things around us. In the bay you can find Rooster and Hen Island (Trong Mai Island) and even Man's Head Island (Dau Nguoi Island). You must take a boat ride around the islands- it's essential! Tuan Chau is the biggest island in Ha Long Bay. There you can

enjoy great Vietnamese seafood. You can join exciting activities. Ha Long Bay is Vietnam's most beautiful natural wonder.

- 1. Where is Ha Long Bay?
- _____
- **2.** Does it have many islands and caves?
- 3. What can you find in the bay?
- 4. Is Tuan Chau the biggest island in Ha Long Bay?
- **5.** What can you enjoy there?

Key

I.

1. D 2. D 3. C 4. B

II.

1. B 2. D 3. D 4. C 5. B

III.

1. C 2. B 3. A 4. E 5. D

IV.

1. T 2. F 3. F 4. T 5. T

V.

- 1. It is in Quang Ninh province.
- 2. Yes, it is.
- **3.** I can find Rooster and Hen Island (Trong Mai Island) and even Man's Head Island (Dau Nguoi Island)
- **4.** Yes, it is.
- 5. I can enjoy Vietnamese seafood.
- 3. Đề kiểm tra 1 tiết HK1 môn Tiếng Anh số 3

TRƯỜNG THCS PHAN HUY ÍCH KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020 Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6

Thời gian: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)

ĐỀ CHÍNH THỰC

(Đề thi có 03 trang)

A. LISTENING (2MS)

Listen and write down the words you hear:

1. play _____

2 do			
2. do			
3. have			
4. study			
B. LEXICO-GRAI	. ,	\	
I. Choose the be	_	-	and the Park I
		erent sound in the	
A. ear <u>s</u>	B. eye <u>s</u>	C. arm <u>s</u>	D. lip <u>s</u>
•	-	nework. They're	
A. lazy	B. curious	J	D. talkative
_		now?"-""	
A. No, thank you	B. Yes	, please	
C. I like to do noth	<u> </u>		
4. They are	because th	ney do morning exe	ercises every day.
A. fine	B. well	C. healthy	D. healthful
5. Hung often	his bike to	visit his hometow	n.
A. drives	B. flies	C. rides	D. goes
6. "What are you	doing this after	noon?" – "I don't ki	now, but I'd like toswimming."
A. have	B. do	C. play	D. go
7. Where is the ca	at? It'sthe	table and the book	kshelf.
A. on	B. behind	C. between	D. under
8. It's cold. The st	tudents	warm clothes.	
A. wear	B. wears	C. wearing	D. are wearing
II. Give the right	form of the ve	rbs in brackets: (1m)
			do in Room 2A now.
2. Mai (take)		a te	est next Monday.
3. I usually (skip).		ropes with my	classmates at break time.
4. They (not go)		to school o	n Sundays.
C. READING (2N	IS)		
I. Fill in each bla	nk with one su	uitable from the b	ox to complete the passage: (1,0m)
tidying - untidy	– bag – on - aı	re – near	
desk (2) it. It to the desk and it the bed. Trung's r	the window He usually puts is also (5) mum is not hap	and there are dirty his school (4) There i	clothes on the floor. There is a big y bowls and chopsticks (3)under the desk. His bed is next is a cap, some CDs and some books on ow Trung is tidying up his room.



Hi. I am Lan. I would like to tell you about my new school. It is in a quiet place not far from the city center. It has three buildings and a large yard. This year there are 26 classes with more than 1.000 students in my school. Most students are hard-working and serious. The school has about 40 teachers. They are all helpful and friendly. My school has different clubs: Dance, English, Arts, Football and Basketball. I like English, so I joined the English club. I love my school because it is a good school.

Sentences	T/F
1. Lan's new school is in a noisy place near the city center.	
2. Lan's school has three buildings and twenty classes.	
3. The teachers are helpful and friendly	
4. There are five clubs in Lan's new school.	
5. Lan doesn't like English.	

D. WRITING (2MS
--------------	------------

I. Complete the sentences with prepositions (1m)
1. The ball isthe cat and the dog.
2. The vase isthe table.
II. Rearrange the words to make a meaningful sentence: (1m)
1. can/ turn on/ the/ please/ lights/ you/?
2. sure/ yes/.
3. you/ would/ have/ a picnic/ to/ like/ next Sunday/?
4. sorry/ oh/ can't / we/.

Key

A. LISTENING (2MS)

- 1. Play: sport, badminton, music.
- 2. Do: morning exercise, homework
- 3. Have: English lessons, a new book
- **4.** Study: new words, geography
- **B. LEXICO-GRAMMAR (2MS)**

I.

1- D 2- C 3- D 4- C 5- C 6- D 7- C 8- D

- II. 1. is doing 2. will take 3. skip 4. don't go C. READING (2MS) I. 1. are 2. near **3.** on **4.** bag **5.** untidy II.
- 1. F 2. F 3. T 4. T 5. F
- D. WRITING (2MS)
- 1. between
- **2.** on
- II.
- 1. Can you turn on the lights, please?
- 2. Yes sure.
- 3. Would you like to have a picnic next Sunday?
- 4. Oh sorry. We can't.
- 4. Đề kiểm tra 1 tiết HK1 môn Tiếng Anh số 4

TRƯỜNG THCS MỸ HIỆP

ĐỀ CHÍNH THỰC

KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020 Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6

Thời gian: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)

(Đề thi có 03 trang)

Δ.	LISTENING	(2.5	nts)	١
Л.	LIO I LIVIIVO	(2,5	pio,	,

I. I	Listen	and c	hoose	the	correct	answer	(1,25	pts)
------	--------	-------	-------	-----	---------	--------	-------	------

1. Tung's school is in..... it is small.

A. the countryside B. the city

2. His classroom is on

A. the first floor B. the second floor



A 200 atualanata	anu	25 teachers in Tung's	school.		
A. 300 students	В.	400 students			
4. Phuong's sch	ool has 4 fl	oors and with 80	0 students.		
A. 20 classrooms B. 30 classrooms					
5. There are		in her school.			
A. 15 teachers	B.	50 teachers			
II. Listen and ch	heck True	(T) or False (F) (1,25	ot)	_	
				True	False
1. Lan lives in th	ne country.				
2. Behind Lan's	house, the	re is a small yard.			
3. There are bea	autiful flowe	ers in the garden behin	d Lan's house.		
4. Lan's house is	s near Minl	n's school.			
5. Lan's house is	s between	the bookstore and the	oy store.		
B. MULTIPLE C	HOICE (2,	5 pts)			
I. Pronunciation	n (0,5 pt)				
Choose one wo	ord that ha	s the underlined part	pronounced d	fferentl	y from othei
1. A. do <u>es</u>		B. wash <u>es</u>	C. brush <u>es</u>		
2. A. literature			1		
2. A. l <u>i</u> terature		B. t <u>i</u> metable	C history		
	and structu		C history		
II. Vocabulary a		ıres (2,0 pts):	C h <u>i</u> story		
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor	rect answ	ıres (2,0 pts):		day.	
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl	rect answ	ures (2,0 pts): er		day.	
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in	rrect answ lish B. on	ures (2,0 pts): er Monday, T	uesday and Fri		
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in 2. Every afternor	rrect answellish B. on on, Trang .	ures (2,0 pts): er Monday, 7 C. at	uesday and Fri		
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in 2. Every afternoon	rrect answalish B. on on, Trang . B. wash	er C. at Lines (2,0 pts): C. at	uesday and Fri		
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in 2. Every afternoo A. does 3. My classroom	rrect answalish B. on on, Trang . B. wash	C. at Lunch the	uesday and Fri		
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in 2. Every afternoo A. does 3. My classroom A. the first	rect answalish B. on on, Trang . B. washaris on B. one	C. atlunch thees C. has	uesday and Fri	school.	
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in 2. Every afternoo A. does 3. My classroom A. the first	rect answalish B. on on, Trang . B. washaris on B. one	c. three o to bed? - I go to bed	uesday and Fri	school.	
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in 2. Every afternoo A. does 3. My classroom A. the first 4	rect answalish B. on on, Trang . B. washaris on B. one do you g B. What	c. three o to bed? - I go to bed	uesday and Frien she goes to s	school. very day	
II. Vocabulary a Choose the cor 1. We have Engl A. in 2. Every afternoo A. does 3. My classroom A. the first 4	rect answellish B. on on, Trang . B. washer is on B. one do you g B. What the flowers?	c. three to to bed? - I go to bed C. What time	uesday and Frien she goes to s	school. very day	



A. doesn't	B. isn't	C. don't
7. Every morning,	we	to school at 6.45.
A. do	B. goes	C. go
8. Mr. Hoang is a	doctor. He works	s in the
A. school	B. hospital	C. factory
C. READING (2,5	pts)	
I. Use the given v	words in the bo	x to complete the passage (1, 25 pts)
class , and , teet	h , Geography ,	at , gets
5.45. She has bre o'clock (3)	o at 5.30. She ge akfast and she g finish at a	ent of (0) class 6A1. Every morning, she (1) ets dressed then she brushes her (2)
II. Read the pass	age and do the	task below (1,25 pts)
is my school. My s classrooms and e classroom is on th	school is big and ight hundred students second floor. To be in front of the	en years old and I'm a student in grade 6, class 6A2. This I beautiful. It is in the country. There are twenty - two dents in the school. My school has two floors and my There are many trees and flowers in the school garden. e school. There aren't any hotels and restaurants near much.
a. Answer True (T) or False (F) (0,5 pt)
1. Trung's sch	nool isn't small.	
2. There are t	three floors in his	s school.
b. Answer the qu	estions (0,75 p	t)
1. Which grade is	Trung in?	
→2. Is his school in→		
3. What is there in	the school gard	
D . WRITING (2,5		
I. Rearrange the	words in to the	meaningful sentences (1,0 pt)
1. bookstore / is / →	-	nouse. / to
2. works / My fath →	•	/ a
3. school. / her / H	loa / does / after	/ homework



→
4. do / start ? / your / What time / classes
→
II. Write questions for the underlined words (0,5 pt)
1. They have math on Monday, Tuesday and Friday.
ightarrow When
2. Minh gets up at 5.30 every morning.
ightarrow What time
III. Write the answer for these questions about you (1,0 pt)
1. What time do you go to bed?
→
2. Is your school in the country?
→
3. Do you have English on Saturday?
→
4. What is there near your house?
→
B. MULTIPLE CHOICE (2,5 pts)
I.
1A 2B
II.
1B 2C 3A 4C 5C 6A 7C 8B
C. READING (2,5 pts)
I.
1 - gets; 2 - teeth; 3 - and; 4 - Geography; 5 - at
II.
a. 1 - T; 2 - F
b.
1 - He is in grade 6.
2 - No, it isn't.
3 - There are many trees and flowers in the school garden.
D . WRITING (2,5 pts)
I.
1 - The bookstore is next to my house
2 - My father works in hospital.

3 - Hoa does her l	nomework after	school.
4 - What time do y	our classes star	rt?
II.		
1 - When do you h	nave Math?	
2 - What time doe	s Minh get up?	
III.		
1 - I go to bed at 1	l0 o' clock.	
2 - Yes, it is.		
3 - No, I don't.		
		permarket near my house. On Tiếng Anh số 5
TRƯỜNG T	HCS	KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020
ĐÀO DUY	ΤỪ	Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6
ĐÈ CHÍNH	THỨC	Thời gian: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)
(Đề thi có 03	? trang)	
I. Choose the co		
1. NUMBER "50":	riect answer.	
A. fifty	B. fivety	C. fifteen
2. Mai: Goodbye,		
A. Goodbye, than		lbye, see you later C. Hello
3. "couch <u>es</u> ":	K3 B. 0000	S. Hello
A. /s/	B. /z/	C. /iz/
4. You and I		3. <i>112</i>
A. am	B. is	C. are
5. This is Miss Ho		
A. He	B. She	C. His
6. There are two		
A. stereo	B. stereoes	C. storeos
7. How many peop		
A. is	B. are	C. be

8.they doctors? No, they aren't.

9. I live......50 Le Loi Street.

A. Am

A. in

B. Is

B. at

C. Are

C. on

10. What's this? It	's	
A. armchair	B. armchairs	C. an armchair
11. Ken: How old	are you? - Dave	:
A. I'm twelve E	3. I'm twelve yea	rs C. I'm old twelve years
12. This is my sist	er. I'mbrot	ther.
A. her	B. his	C. your
13. Minh: What	you do? – N	lgoc: a student.
A. do/ l'm	B. does/ We're	C. do/ They're
1 4. Nam and I are	engineers	live on Le Hong Phong Street.
A. He	B. They	C. We
1 5. Hong:	is that?	
- Tu: That's my sis	ster.	
A. What	B. Who	C. How
1 6. Close	book, please.	
A. your	B. I	C. a
17. Which is corre	ct:	
A. bookcases	B. bookshelves	c. bookshelfs
* Odd one out:		
1 8. A. live	B. sit	C. fine
1 9. A. pencil	B. television	C. eraser
20. A. tables	B. desks	C. lamps
II. Look at the pic	ture and comp	lete the dialogue:
Nam: How many p	eople are there	(1) your family?
Lan: There (2)	five peo	ple
Nam: How many b	oookshelves (3).	there?
Lan: There (4)	one.	
III. Reading:		
A. Complete the	passage with th	ne words from the box: (1m)
		sister. Her (2) is Lan. She is fifteen udent. We live (4) 34 Hoang Dieu

B. Read the passage below and answer the questions:

This is my family. My father is forty two. He is an engineer. My mother is thirty seven. She is a teacher. My sister is Huong. She's a student. She is sixteen years old. My name is Minh. I'm eleven years old. I'm a student, too. I live in Danang City.

* Questions:



- 1. How old is Minh's mother?
- 2. What does his mother do?
- 3. Where does Minh live?
- 4. How many people are there in his family?

IV. Do as directed:

- 1. What is that? (Change into plural)
- 2. My brother/ live/ Hue City. (rewrite the sentence)
- **3.** They are windows. (Make the question)
- **4.** is/ it/ eraser/ my/ not (Rearrange the sentence)
- **5.** It's a pen. (Change into plural)
- **6.** He's a doctor.(Make the question)
- 7. his/ those/ books/ are? (Rearrange the sentence)
- 8. How many teachers are there in your classroom? (Answer the question)

Key

I.

1. A	2. B	3. C	4. C	5. B	6. B	7. B	8. C	9. B	10. C
11. A	12. A	13. A	14. C	15. B	16. A	17. A	18. C	19. B	20. C

II.

1. in; 2. are; 3. are; 4. is

III.

A. 1. my; 2. name; 3. years; 4. at

B.

- 1. He is forty two years old.
- **2.** She is a teacher.
- 3. He live in Danang city.
- 4. There are four people in his family.

IV.

- 1. What are those?
- **2.** My brother lived in Hue city.
- 3. What are they?
- 4. It is not my eraser.
- **5.** They are pens.
- 6. What does he do?
- 7. Are those his books?
- 8. There is one teacher.

6. Đề kiểm tra 1 tiết HK1 môn Tiếng Anh số 6

		NGÔ	

KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020 Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6

ĐỀ CHÍNH THỰC

Thời gian: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)

(Đề thi có 03 trang)

(De IIII CO U	ง แลกษา 		
I . Use the words	s in the box to	complete the fol	lowing passage. Each word is used
big, bookshelf, c	hairs, clothes, d	ictionary, near, ne	ewspapers, opposite, right, wall
(4) t (5) are also some bo	a table, a bed, a the window. The on the table. Tooks and (7) he bed. Nam ha	a wardrobe and a ere is an ink-pot, s the bed is on the t on the b as many (9)	There are two (2) (3) in his room. The table is some books and an English-Vietnamese (6) of the room. There bed. The wardrobe is (8) His clothes are all in the There are many books on it.
II. Odd one out.	Which underlir	ned part is pronc	ounced differently in each line.
1. A. bench <u>es</u>	B. box <u>es</u>	C. fridg <u>es</u>	D. arm <u>s</u>
2. A. table <u>s</u>	B. street <u>s</u>	C. lamp <u>s</u>	D. lake <u>s</u>
3. A. notebooks	B. eraser <u>s</u>	C. pencil <u>s</u>	D. eye <u>s</u>
4. A. <u>ea</u> ting	B. br <u>ea</u> kfast	C. reading	D. t <u>ea</u> ching
5. A. <u>o</u> pen	B. c <u>o</u> ld	C. doing	D. <u>go</u> ing
III. Choose the c	orrect answer	A, B, C or D.	
1. "do yo	u live?"- I live in	Hanoi.	
A. where	B. what	C. how.	D. why
2. How oldy	vou?		
A. how	B. is	C. are.	D. am
3. "is thi	is?" It's a pen.		
A. Where	B. What	C. How.	D. Which
4. ped	pple are there in	your family?	
A. What	B. Where	C. How many	D. How far
5. Mai often	for picnic or	n the weekend.	
A. goes	B. go	C. are going	D. is going
6. Look! The girls	are rop	e in the playgrour	nd.
A. dancing	B. skipping	C. playing	D. doing
7. Mai is good	English a	and math, but she	e doesn't like literature.
A. at	B. in	C. on	D. for



8. We usually	football in the	winter	
A. do	B. make	C. does	D. play
9. Would you like	milk ?		
A. drink	B. drinking	C. to drink	D. drank
10. Hoa often	her bike to v	isit his hometown.	
A. drives	B. rides	C. flies	D. goes
IV. Rewrite the fo	llowing senter	ices using the giv	ven words.
1. The lamp is beh	nind the compute	er. (of)	
- The computer			the lamp.
2. There is a TV a	nd a poster in o	ur living room. (ha	s)
- Our living room .		an	d a poster.
3. Peter's house is	sn't far from the	station. (near)	
- Peter's house is			station.
4. The dog is to th	e left of the sofa	a and to the right o	f the wardrobe. (between)
- The dog is		and th	ie wardrobe.
5. Tom's bedroom	has two booksl	nelves. (in)	
- There are		T	om's bedroom.
V. Listen and tick	(x) T or F.		
1. Hoa is 14 years	old now.		
2. She was born o	n June 8th.		
3. Hoa lives with h	er parents.	\	
4. She likes her ne	ew school very r	much.	
5. She has a lot of	friends in her n	ew school.	
VI. Listen and co	mplete.		
Hoa: What an awf	ul day! You mus	st be cold, Lan.	
Come in and have	a seat. That ar	mchair is comforta	ble.
Lan: Thanks. Wha	t a lovely living	room!	
Where are your ur	ncle and aunt?		
Hoa: My uncle is a	at work and my	aunt is (1)	
Would you like sor	me tea?		
Lan: No, thanks. I'	m fine.		
Hoa: Ok. Come ar	nd see my room		
Lan: What a bright Can I see the rest		at nice colors! Red	and white. Red is my favourite color.
Hoa: Of course.			

Hoa: This is the bathroom. Lan: What a (2)bathroom! Hoa: It's very modern. It has a sink, a tub and a shower. Lan: But come and look at the kitchen. You'll love it. Lan: Wow! What an amazing kitchen! It has everything: (3)....., dryer, refrigerator,(4)....., electric stove... Hoa: How about a drink, Lan? Would you like some. (5).....? Lan: What a great idea! I'd love some. Key I. 1. big 2. chairs 3. bookshelf 4. near 5. dictionary 6. right 7. newspapers 8. opposite 9. closers 10. wall II. 1. D 2. A 3. A 4. B 5. C III. 1. A 2. C 3. B 4. C 5. A 6. B 7. A 8. D 9. C 10. B VI. 1. in front of 2. has a TV 3. near the 4. between the sofa 5. two bookshelves in ٧. 1. F 2. T 3. F 4. T 5. F VI. 1. Shopping 2. Beautiful 3. Washing machine 4. Dishwasher

7. Đề kiểm tra 1 tiết HK1 môn Tiếng Anh số 7

5. Orange juice

TRƯỜNG THCS PHÚ HÒA

ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC

(Đề thi có 03 trang)

KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020 Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6

Thời gian: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)

ELIB.VN: THƯ VIÊN TRỰC TUYẾN MIỄN PHÍ



I. Choose the lett others.	er A, B, C or D	the word that ha	s the underlined part different from
1. A. p <u>a</u> tient	B. international	C. <u>a</u> ctive	D. cl <u>a</u> ssmate
2. A. b <u>e</u> droom	B. s <u>e</u> rious	C. terrible	D. l <u>eg</u>
3. A. bathr <u>oo</u> m	B. c <u>oo</u> k	C. l <u>oo</u> k	D. f <u>oo</u> t
4. A. <u>ch</u> eck	B. <u>ch</u> ange	C. <u>ch</u> oir	D. kit <u>ch</u> en
II. Choose the be	st answer A, B,	C or D to compl	ete the following sentences
1. The wardrobe is	s the	fridge and the be	ed.
A. next	B. behind	C. between	D. front
2. This is Mr. Robi	n. He is	engineer.	
A. an	B. a	C. the	D. X
3. Every day, my r	mother	the washing	up.
A. has	B. does	C. makes	D. gets
4. Linda	English I	essons on Tuesd	ay and Friday.
A. have	B. is having	C. has	D. had
5. Clara is a	girl. \$	She doesn't talk n	nuch when she meets new friends.
A. talkative	B. shy	C. active	D. confident
6. Would you like	to t	he cinema?	
A. to going	B. going	C. go	D. to go
III. Find the mista	ıkes in each sei	ntence and corre	ect it.
1. We is having a	big party tomorro	ow	
2. How many desk	care there in the	room?	
3. Every day, I go	es to school on f	oot	
4. Are there any p	ictures in the wa	ll?	
IV. Fill in the blar	nk with the give	n words. There a	re two words left.
can has and	d in has go	ot	
my family. My neig place. There is a y elder brother. The	ghborhood is ver /ard (3) re is also a smal a ga	y nice (2) my house I pool so that I ca arden. There are i	peaceful house in the countryside with quiet. My house is my favorite, so I can play sports or games with my n swim in the summer. My house is many flowers in the garden and there much.
V. Read the pass	age and check	if the statements	s are true (T) or false (F)
teacher. He's forty	years old. This	is my mother. He	s is my father. His name's Ha. He's a r name's Nga. She's thirty – five. She's She's a student. I'm her brother.
1. Lan is a student	t		

2. His	father i	s a tea	cher	
3. Lan	's moth	er isn't	a teacl	her
4. Her	sister,	Hoa is	thirteer	າ
VI. Ma	ke que	estions	for the	e underlined words.
1. Wh	0			?
- Mr. A	An teac	hes m3	Englis	h
2. Hov	V			?
- I'm t	welve y	ears ol	d.	
Key				
l.				
1.A	2.B	3.A	4.C	
II.				

1C 2A 3B 4C 5B 6D

III.

- 1. is \rightarrow are
- 2. desk → desks
- 3. goes → go
- 4. in \rightarrow on

IV.

1 - in 2 - and 3 - behind 4 - has	1 - in	2 - and	3 - behind	4 - has
-----------------------------------	---------------	----------------	------------	----------------

٧.

1. T 2. T 3. F 4. F

VI.

- 1. Who teaches you English?
- 2. How old are you?
- 8. Đề kiểm tra 1 tiết HK1 môn Tiếng Anh số 8

TRƯỜNG THCS NHƠN PHÚ

ĐỀ CHÍNH THỰC

KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 - 2020 Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6

Thời gian: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)

(Đề thi có 03 trang)

- I. Choose the letter A, B, C or D the word that has the underlined part different from others.
- **1. A.** b<u>e</u>tween
- **B.** bedroom
- C. behind
- **D.** equipment

2. A. p <u>oo</u> l	B. f <u>oo</u> d	C. b <u>oo</u> k	D. sch <u>oo</u> l
3. A. <u>c</u>ompass	B. ra <u>c</u> ing	C. <u>c</u> ountry	D. <u>c</u> razy
4. A. h <u>a</u> ll	B. sof <u>a</u>	C. apartment	D. <u>a</u> like
II. Choose the be	st answer A, B,	C or D to comple	ete the following sentences
1. – "	is it?" – It's a	stilt house.	
A. How	B. Where	C. What	D. When
2. There is	table i	n the living room.	
A. some	B. the	C. an	D. a
3. How often do ye	ou	_ judo at school?	
A. do	B. have	C. make	D. take
4. Hellen	a book in	her bedroom nov	<i>1</i> .
A. reads	B. is reading	C. to read	D. has read
5 "Let's go to the	e grocery store"	_ "	".
A. Sorry. I'm busy	B. Yes, pleas	se. C. No, than	ks. D. Thank you.
6. My friend lives	a	ı villa.	
A. on	B. for	C. in	D. of
7. My sister	big b	eautiful eyes.	
A. has	B. makes	C. gets	D. goes
8. I don't like this f	ilm because it's		
A. confident	B. curious	C. generous	D. boring
III. Put the verbs			
1. Look! The girls			olayground.
2. We usually (go)		to school at 6.	
3. Peter often (ride	e)	bicycle to visit his	hometown.
4. Molly and Sand	y (never see) _		such an interesting film.
IV. Use the words only once.	s in the box to d	complete the follo	owing passage. Each word is used
		othes dictionar	у
near newspa	pers opposite	e right wall	
			There are two (2)
		-	3) in his room. The table some books and an English-
Vietnamese (5)	on	the table. The bed	I is on the (6) of the
			on the bed. The wardrobe is (8)
			His clothes are all in the There are many books on it.



V. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions

Hi. My name is Tony. I'm twelve years old. I'm a student at Nguyen Trai secondary school. There are four people in my family. father is forty – five. He is a teacher. My mother is forty – two. She is a nurse. My brother is fifteen and he is a student. Now we are in our living room. My father and brother is watching TV. My mother is talking on the phone. I am reading a comic.

1. What does Tony do?	
2. How many people are there in his family?	
3. What does his father do?	
4. Where are they now?	
5. What is his mother doing?	

VI. Rewrite the following sentences using the given words.

- **1.** The lamp is behind the computer. (of)
- The computer the lamp.
- 2. There is a TV and a poster in our living room. (has)
- Our living room and a poster.

Key

I.

1.B	2.C	3.B	4.A

II.

1C 2D 3A 4B 5A 6C 7A 8D

III.

- 1. are playing
- **2.** go
- 3. rides
- 4. have never seen

IV.

1. big	2.chairs	3.bookshelf	4.near	5.dictionary
6.right	7.newspapers	8.opposite	9.clothes	10. wall

V.				
1. He is a student.				
2. There are five people in his family.				
3. He is a teacher.				
4. They are in th	e living room no	OW.		
5. She is talking	on the phone.			
VI.				
1. (The compute	r) is in front of (the lamp).		
2. (Our living roo	,			
9. Để kiểm tra	a 1 tiết HK1 n	nôn Tiếng Anh	sõ 9	
TRƯỜNG THCS	CÁT TRINH		TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020 Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6	
ĐÈ CHÍNH	H THỨC	Thời gian:	45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)	
(Đề thi có (3 trang)			
L Chaosa tha la	ttor A. B. C. or	D the word that h	nas the underlined part different from	
others.	etter A, B, C Or	D the word that i	ias the underlined part different from	
1. A. b <u>i</u> cycle	B. excited	C. firefighter	D. interview	
2. A. r <u>u</u> ler	B. m <u>u</u> sic	C. am <u>u</u> sing	D. c <u>u</u> rious	
3. A. bathroom	B. attic	C. classmate	D. activity	
4. A. l <u>e</u> g	B. fri <u>e</u> nd	C. prepare	D. generous	
II. Choose the b	est answer A,	B, C or D to com	plete the following sentences	
1. A person who				
A. racing		C. serious		
2. There		rowave next to the		
A. is	B. be		_	
3. He		ening once a week		
A. do		C. doing	D. will do	
4. Where is the o				
A. of		C. to		
5. How about		swimming pool thi		
A. go		C. to go		
		are there in your		
		C. Why	·	
_	_	esday? – Yes, I		
A. don't	B. have	C. do	D. am	



8. My sister big beautiful eye	sister big beautiful eyes.				
A. has B. makes C. gets	B. makes C. gets D. goes				
III. Put the verbs in the blanket into the cor	rect form				
1. I (prepare) the meal for the family now.					
2. How often you (go)	_ to the museum?				
3. She (never see) firew	orks so far.				
4. We usually (share)	the housework.				
IV. Match the questions in column A to the	answers in column B:				
A	В				
1. Are you doctors?	A. Yes, there is.				
2. What does Mr. Hai do?	B. I live with my parents.				
3. Which school do you go to?	C. He is a teacher.				
4. Do the boys play badminton?	D. They go to work at six.				
5. What is next to the hotel?	E. No, they don't.				
6. Is there a well to the left of your house?	F. Yes, we are.				
7. What time do your parents go to work?	G. I go to Tran Hung Dao School.				
8. Who do you live with?	H. It's a bookstore.				
V. Use the words in the box to complete th only once.	e following passage. Each word is used				
big bookshelf chairs clothes did near newspapers opposite right	tionary wall				
This is Nam's room. His room is not very (1), a table, a bed, a wardrobe a is (4) the window. There is an inl Vietnamese (5) on the table. T room. There are also some books and (7) the bed. Nam has many (9) wardrobe. The bookshelf is on the (10)	nd a (3) in his room. The table k-pot, some books and an Englishhe bed is on the (6) of the on the bed. The wardrobe is (8) His clothes are all in the There are many books on it.				

2. at/ English/ Mary/ and/ is/ Math/ good.

3. my class/ students/ are/ twenty/ in/ There.

4. live/ you/ do/ Where?

4. live/ you/ do/ vvilere?

Key

I.

1.D	2.A	3.C	4.C

II.

1D 2A 3B 4A 5B 6D 7C 8A

III.

- 1. am preparing
- **2.** do go
- 3. has never seen
- 4. share

IV.

1. F	2. C	3. G	4. E
5. H	6. A	7. D	8. B

٧.

1. big	2.chairs	3.bookshelf	4.near	5.dictionary
6.right	7.newspapers	8.opposite	9.clothes	10. wall

VI.

- 1. I am a student and this is my school.
- 2. Mary is good at English and Math.
- 3. There are twenty students in my class.
- 4. Where do you live?

10. Đề kiểm tra 1 tiết HK1 môn Tiếng Anh số 10

TRƯỜNG THCS HÒA BÌNH

ĐỀ CHÍNH THỰC

KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HỌC KÌ 1 NĂM HỌC 2019 – 2020 Môn: TIẾNG ANH - LỚP 6

Thời gian: 45 phút (không tính thời gian giao đề)

(Đề thi có 03 trang)

I. Choose the let	ter A. B. C or	D the word that h	as the underlined part different from
others.	, _,		ран антенно
1. A. <u>ju</u> do	B. st <u>u</u> dent	C. comp <u>u</u> ter	D. m <u>u</u> sic
2. A. d <u>i</u> shwasher	B. penc <u>i</u> l	C. swimming	D. k <u>i</u> tchen
3. A. p <u>o</u> ster	B. s <u>o</u> fa	C. n <u>o</u> se	D. move
4. A. pr <u>e</u> pare	B. medium	C. pr <u>e</u> tty	D. p <u>e</u> ncil
II. Choose the be	est answer A,	B, C or D to com	plete the following sentences
1. There is	compass	s and a rubber on t	he table.
A. too	B. a	C. much	D. an
2. My friend alway	ys makes peop	ole laugh. He's ver	у
A. funny	B. boring	C. talkative	D. confident
3. He	television in th	ne living room at pr	resent.
A. watches	B. watch	C. does watch	D. is watching
4. The tree is	front c	of his house.	
A. to	B. for	C. on	D. in
5. Jane likes play	ing a lot of spo	orts. She is very	
A. healthy	B. sporty	C. talkative	D. careful
6. Let's	_ to the swimr	ming pool.	
A. go	B. going	C. to go	D. went
7. I th	e cupboard ev	ery day.	
A. is cleaning	B. cleaning	C. clean	D. am cleaning
8 Where's the c	oranges? - The	y are in the	
A. fridge	B. choir	C. poster	D. microwave
III. Put the verbs	in the blanke	t into the correct	form
1. I (prepare)		the meal for t	he family now.
2. How often	you (g	o) to	the museum?
3. She (never see))	fireworks	so far.
4. We usually (sh	are)	the h	ousework.
			he passage below
She lives oval face, brown e pals	(2) Los An eyes and straic (4) more than	ngeles. You can se ght nose. She's ver five years. This su	(1) the picture of Alice, my best friend. e she is really fit. She (3) ry kind and creative. We have been pen immer vacation, she's going um to visit Uncle Ho. I'm so excited to see

C. be 1: A. is B. are D. being 2: A. at B. on C. in D. to 3: A. has B. makes C. goes D. does 4: A. of B. in C. since D. for 5: A. visit **B.** to visit C. visiting D. visits

V. Read the following paragraph and answer the questions that follow

My name is Alice. I'm a teacher. I live in a city. I get up at five every day. I go to school at a quarter to seven. The school is not near my house. It's very beautiful. There's a lake near the school. There are trees and flowers in the school. In front of the school, there is a river. Behind the school, there are flowers. Behind the flowers, there are tall trees. The police station is next to the school.

1. What does Alice do?

- 2. Where does she live?
- 3. Is the school near her house?

- 5. What is in front of the school?

VI. Rearrange the words to make a meaningful sentence

1. school/ I/ and/ this/ my/ student/ am/ a/ is

4. Is there a river or a lake near the school?

2. my class/ students/ are/ twenty/ in/ There.

Key

I.

II.

1B 2A 3D 4D 5B 6A 7C 8A

III.

- 1. am preparing
- **2.** do go
- 3. has never seen
- 4. share

IV.

1A 2C 3A 4D 5B

٧.

- **1.** She is a teacher.
- 2. She lives in a city.
- 3. No, it isn't.
- **4.** There's a lake near the school.
- **5.** There is a river.

VI.

- 1. I am a student and this is my school.
- 2. There are twenty students in my class.

